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GMHS Students’ Provide Healthy Food at High School and Middle School Through New 
Initiative  
• Grade 10 students from Airdrie’s George McDougall High School (GMHS) presented to trustees about their 

new Feeding the Students initiative, which provides healthy food options for students at the high school and 
at École Airdrie Middle School (EAMS).  

• Partnering with the Airdrie Food Bank, the students prepare sandwiches and fresh vegetables two mornings 
per week for the Fuel for Kids program in GMHS and EAMS, as well as breakfast foods to support the 
GMHS Breakfast Program. Students also assist in delivering the food to the middle school.  

• Students learn food preparation, budgeting, collaboration and other important life skills as part of the 
initiative. 

• Approximately 150 students at GMHS access the Feeding the Students program each day. 
• In addition to the Airdrie Food Bank, this initiative is supported by Breakfast Clubs of Canada, RVS Food 

for Thought, the Airdrie Ag Society and COBS Bread Bakery, which provide food, funds and equipment.  
• This initiative is an example of students making a positive difference in their life, school, community and the 

world – one of the outcomes of RVS’ Four-Year Plan. It also demonstrates how important partnerships that 
support our schools are to the division and our students.  

Board Provided with Review of Changes to Administrative Procedures  
• Superintendent of Schools, Greg Luterbach gave trustees an overview of the changes made since June 

2022 to several Rocky View Schools’ (RVS) Administrative Procedures. 
• Administrative Procedures provide written direction from the Superintendent of Schools to staff, students, 

families, visitors and other school entities on how the division is to operate. They may also provide 
operational details on the implementation of Board Policies. They are available on the division’s website.  
 


